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SCSA NSF Policy 
 

The Non-Sufficient Funds (NSF Policy) is to be applied to all Registrants registered to a 
program provided by St. Charles Soccer Association (SCSA), including but not limited to: 
Recreational, Developmental, or Premier Programs. 
 
The following will occur if a NSF Payment is received at the fault of the payee: 
 

• A $25.00 handling fee will be applied to all NSF cheques 
• No further cheques will be accepted for program payments 
• Replacement funds and all future payments to the SCSA must now be paid by one of the 

following payment methods: 
o E-transfer 
o Cash 
o Money Order 
o Bank Draft 
o Certified Cheque 
o Credit Card 

 

 


